CEDAR PARK POLICE DEPARTMENT

To:  All personnel

CC:  Brenda Eivens o
From: Interim Chief Mike Harmon)\ 3:%‘}#
Date: February 28, 2020

RE:  Policy Bridging

With my appointment as Interim Police Chief for the Cedar Park Police Department by
City Manager Brenda Eivens starting February 28t, 2020, it is critical to communicate that
all General Orders, Policies, Directives, and Standard Operating Procedures that are

currently in effect by our former Chiefs will remain in effect until I approve any revisions.

I would also like to confirm my commitment to the Accreditation and Recognition
programs. Any changes made as they relate to our General Orders, policies, and
procedures will comply with CALEA Accreditation and TPCAF Best Practices
Recognition Program standards.

I 'am available if there are any questions regarding these matters.
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